
Headteachers’ Message 
 
Now we are well into our first half term we wanted to thank you for your continued 
support, understanding and co-operation. The start and the end of day seem to be 
less congested and smoother - so thank you. 
The children are working hard. Please take the time to see our new Facebook page, 
where you will see some of our lovely displays from around the school.  

 

9th October Newsletter 

Dressed for all 

weather 

We would kindly remind 

you to send your children in with suitable outdoor 

clothing as playtimes will be outside. For PE, please 

make sure your child has their outdoor PE kit 

including a plastic bag for trainers.  

Dates for Diaries 

Half Term begins 26th October 

with children returning 2nd November. 

School Photos 10th November 

End of term 21st December until 5th January 2021.  

2020-2021 

Breakfast and After School Club 

Please ensure you  book online the week before 

you need a place. If you have any queries regarding 

payment or bookings, please email or call  Jo Cook. 

We will be continuing with our text and email system to send out information, so please ensure 

your details are up to date with the office.  We also add any letters to the school website. 

  

Our value for this fortnight is 

Being Healthy 

Harvest  

This year our Harvest celebration on 23rd 

October will be virtual. Classes will prepare a 

short item to contribute to the virtual 

celebration. From Monday (12th Oct) we will 

be collecting food produce for the local food 

banks. There will be a box in each class for the 

food to be stored and quarantined . Please 

ensure you send non perishable items only.  


